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25 October 2019 195 Lambton Quay
Private Bag 18~901
Wellington 6160
New Zealand

Adam Docherty +64 4 439 8000
fyi-request-10980-17920d4a@requests.fyi.org.nz +64 4 472 9596

Dear Adam Docherty

I refer to your email of 5 October 2019 in which you request the following under the Official
Information Act 1982 (OIA):

“You stated;

"I am advised that the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade (MFAT) is providing

NZD 85,000 to support the delivery of the training course specified in your request.
The training will be delivered by Accent Learning, a subsidiary of Victoria University of
Wellington.”

Could you please provide details on how many people will be participating in the
course, the duration of the course and how many teachers will be employed.”

I am advised that 45 people participated in the course. The duration of the course was four
weeks, from 12 August to 6 September 2019. Two teachers from Accent Learning were
employed to deliver the training.

Please note that this letter (with your personal details redacted) may be published on the
Ministry's website.

You have the right under section 28(3) of the OIA to seek a review of this response by the
Ombudsman.

Yours sincerely

Wendy Adams
for Secretary of Foreign Affairs and Trade

enquiries@mfat.govt.nz
w  www.mfat.govt.nz



